

January 14, 2009

Mr. Jack Rose Rotary Interact Program 75 Gard Avenue Bronxville, New York 10788

Dear Mr. Rose:

My name is Allan Benezra and I am a supervisor in the Therapeutic Recreation Department at Burke Rehabilitation Hospital. I am writing to tell you what a wonderful job David Richman did helping to organize the Christmas morning program for our patients. Coordinating with Ms. Jody Kennedy, Director of the White Plains High School Interact Program, it was a most successful program. The students, and some of their family members, went around the patient units singing Christmas carols, Chanukah songs, giving out gifts and spending some time with the patients Being in a hospital on Christmas can be very difficult. But everyone involved helped to make the day a little brighter. David had another important job that day. He was Santa Claus! Once again, thank you, and I hope that we can team up on other projects this coming year.

Sincerely,

Allan Benezra, CTRS

Therapeutic Recreation Department

c.c Ms. Jody Kennedy

c.c. Ms. Georgene Mongarella

C.C. Mr. David Richman